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November 20, 2017 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I would like to introduce and endorse my partners in the mission to the Cabécar Indians of Costa Rica, 
Quintin and Melanie Hutton.  This couple has shown us that they are ready, willing, and equipped to do 
the work that awaits them on the field as missionaries to the people that God has called them to serve.  
We both share a God given burden for the Cabécars.  We will be working together to evangelize and 
serve the emergency and practical needs of the Cabécars by way of the aviation ministry. The Huttons 
will serve in close proximity to the Cabécars, doing all that God has called them to do for the 
ministry.   We, the Zerbes, will provide logistics for regular evangelistic meetings and aviation support.  
 
Quintin has a deep compassion for souls, is very zealous in seeking out Scriptural truth, and is 
determined to follow the Lord wherever he may lead.  He loves to take on a challenge.  Melanie learned 
to speak Spanish fluently as a child when her parents were missionaries in Costa Rica, observed 
missionary life first hand, and obtained valuable insights into living in another culture.  She has three years 
of nursing school and experience and is also a licensed teacher.  

Together this hard working couple have worked with the Lord to raise support independently for the 
mission, all while working a full-time job, and while rearing two young children. Quintin and Melanie are 
not quitters, they are determined to accept and carry out their call from Jesus to the Cabécars.  
 
We look forward to working with the Huttons in our aviation ministry to the Cabécars. Many doors and 
plans await us and the Hutton family in the Talamancan rainforest, reaching the “unreached” Cabécars. 
 
“And He said unto them, “Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature.”  
“Go ye therefore, and teach all nations, baptizing them.” 
 
We highly recommend Quintin and Melanie Hutton to you for prayer and financial support.  Please, I ask 
that you consider helping these folks get to the mission field and support them while they are there.  
Please open your doors to them; we need them in Costa Rica.  The Cabécar Indians, as remote as they 
are, await them and the truth they will bring.   
 
Contact Quinton Hutton at 813-965-2901 or email HuttonFamily.CabecarMission@gmail.com.  
Grace to Grow Ministry, 1016 Old Airport Rd., Bristol, VA 24201.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
Les Paul Zerbe and Jane Zerbe 
 
 
Les and Jane Zerbe are seasoned missionaries... 40 years serving as missionaries to Africa and 
Alaska… now serving in Costa Rica to the Cabécar Indians.  Also an “MK”,  Les’ parents were 
missionaries in Liberia, West Africa, evangelizing, planting churches, training national pastors and 
utilizing aviation in remote areas.  Les continued this work and will be making sure the Hutton family has 
transportation to the Cabécar Indians and support in joint projects. 
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